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City of Omaha Public Works Project 168th

 
 Street, West Center Road to Pacific Street 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
As sod installation along the east side of 168th

 

 Street from Center Street to Pacific Street nears 
completion the temporary fences will be removed which will allow you to install your new 
fencing.  Please feel free to finalize schedules or notify your preferred fencing company to repair 
your fences beginning the week of May 9, 2022. Property owners are responsible for installing 
sprinklers and permanent fence along the sides of the yard tying into the fence that the contractor 
installed at the Right-of-Way line.   

The installation of internet services will continue as necessary until the companies are complete 
with their permanent installations.  If there are any specific questions related to this work, please 
contact your service provider directly. 
 
For any questions regarding removal of temporary fencing and/or placement of the fencing on 
the ROW please contact Troy Renken at (402) 980-4030 or by email at trenken@olsson.com. 
 
 
Thank you                                                                                                           
 
 
 


